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Memorandum 

Memorandum No: 24-090 

Date: June 3, 2024 

To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners 

From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 5=~ 

Re: Peele-Dixie Water Treatment Plant Update 

On May 30, 2024, Commission Memorandum 24-088 was distributed to notify the City 
Commission that the Peele-Dixie treatment plant was offline due to a raw water supply 
line issue. Peele-Dixie service was restored on June 2, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact Alan Dodd, Public Works Director at (954) 
828-5806 or email adodd@fortlauderdale.gov 

c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
Department Directors 
CMO Managers 
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